
AAUW – MINUTES OF MEETING: September 23, 2024 

 

Claudia introduced Tina Harris, Clerk & Recorder for Larimer County 

Ms. Harris highlighted benefits to citizens including Emergency Notification, automatic voting 
registration, tracking ballots. Additionally, she explained the election process including how votes 
are counted and certified.  

Tina was appointed and is now running for election.   

At the conclusion of Ms. Harris’ presentation, the business meeting was called to order.   

Two new members were introduced:  Miriam Cox and Judy Bryant. 

Members were instructed to contact Jill, Teri or Karen for interest groups 

Conversation with Authors to be held October 5 from 9 a.m. to noon at the Rialto.  The deadline for 
tickets is today.   

Karla is doing the baskets for purchase/raƯle.   

It was reported that the Board had approved changing the criteria for scholarships to include 
undergraduates. 

Jan spoke about the Holiday Party. The members will first tour the Landing at 4:00 p.m.  Members 
are encouraged to bring winter outdoor wear for residents.  Additionally, the Landing is seeking 
volunteers. 

After the tour members are invited to Wanda’s home.  She will supply chili.  Members should bring 
side dishes, appetizers or desserts.  Spouses are welcome.  

Jill announced the first meeting of Great Decisions discussing treaties of high seas.  The meeting is 
at the Loveland library.  She also highlighted the upcoming budget cuts.  The library will have new 
hours.  StaƯ will be cut. 

The Museum and Rialto will also have budget cuts as well. 

CoƯee Conversation and Crafts is the third Monday of each month at 1:30 p.m. at Claudia’s home.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m.  


